
6th May 2021 
 
Kia ora koutou parents and caregivers. 
  
Welcome back to term 2.  
  
I would like to invite you to make an appointment to 
conference with your child’s teacher next week.         
Appointments are available Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday from 3.30 – 5pm.  Interviews are 15 minutes. 
 
Simply download the Skool Loop app to choose a day and time that suits you by accessing the interview 
tab once the app downloads, it's super simple, we’d love to see you at the kura. 
  
As a parent, I always hoped that I’d had the opportunity to speak with my child’s teacher before reports 
came home, this represents an opportunity to ask about the collaborative goals in the PLP’s, enquire 
about progress and growth and seek advice about how you can help at home. 
  
If you don’t follow us on our MAS Facebook page and Skool loop, keep up to date by getting connected.  
  
Hangi fundraiser – Week 4 (we are looking for donations of veges) 
Twilight Gala and Hangi  - Week 8 (can you donate to this day?) 
  
I look forward to seeing you next week. 
  
Kind regards. 
Richard Wilkinson – MAS Principal 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
 

MAY—Haratua 

11th-13th Parent Conference with Teachers  3.30pm to 5pm 

12th  Board of Trustees Meeting—6.00pm– All welcome  

  to attend—STEM Room 

21st  World Day of Cultural Diversity—Shared Lunch 

26th  Eco Day—Whole school cleanup 

28th  Hangi Fundraiser 

 

Our school is now 

providing breakfast 

and lunch in school. 

Please like our school 

facebook page to    

receive regular        

updates and             

information. 

Room 8—Marlee, Matthew, Sophia & Tate 

Room 10—Zaria 

 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Room 8—Welcome to Term 2 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

School started the term with an assembly which was followed by a moving ANZAC Ceremony on the 

top field under the warm autumn sun. 

Welcome to our new students;  Marlee, Matthew, Tate and Sophia;  to our Room 8 whanau.  I am 

pleased with how you all have settled into the primary school culture and look forward to seeing you 

grow as a learner. 

“Mā te huruhuru ka rere te manu” 

Adorn the bird with feathers and it will fly. 



Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

  Room 6 

Nga kupu o tenei wiki 

He mihi poto tenei 
 

This is my short greeting  

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

NETBALL UPDATE 
Netball games start next Wednesday 12th May.   
Reminder: Netball fees are now due.  
Years 1-2  $20.00 per player 
Years 3-4  $30.00 per player 
Years 5-8   $50.00 per player 
There is a 20% discount for families that have 3 or more players that all reside at the same address! 
If your child is in a combined netball team they can pay their fees to either their coach, manager or  
Julie-Ada Tana.  All MAS team students will need to pay their fees to the school office. Thank you. 
TRAFFIC DISRUPTIONS—TOWER STREET, MILLER AVE, PROSPECT TERRACE & KENNEDY STREET 
On Thursday 6th and Tuesday 11th of May 2021 – Safe Road Services will be undertaking Stop/Go Traffic 
management on Tower Street, Miller Ave, Prospect Terrace and Kennedy Street in order for Downer 
Power and Gas to complete maintenance on the power network. The Traffic management will be in 
place from 8am to 6pm at the latest.  Parking on Miller Avenue will be inaccessible on these days so 
please use the Norwood Road drop off point morning and afternoon for these days. 

Any donations of cabbages, potatoes,  
kumara and pumpkin for our hangi  

fundraiser on 28th May would be 
greatly appreciated.  Please drop any 

donations into our school office.  
Thank you. 

Kia ora Parents and Caregivers 
 
Welcome back to Term 2.  On Friday 21st May is 
the World Day for Cultural Diversity.  
 
Miller Avenue School will be celebrating this 
event by inviting our students and staff to come 
in cultural dress. 
 
We ask that everyone brings a plate of food that 
is significant to their culture that we can share 
together.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Anisha Khan & Maude Wilkinson 
 
 

Wanted 

House for Rent 

We have a family urgently 

seeking a house to rent in 

Paeroa or the surrounding      

area. 

2 to 3 bedrooms 

If you can help please     
contact our school office on 

862-8602.   

Thankyou. 



Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 

Paeroa Junior Golf Lessons 

 

At the Paeroa Golf Club, Rotokohu Road. 

Mondays 4pm to 5pm weather depending 

for term two and three, all gear provided at 

no cost. 

All welcome.  

Please go to the Paeroa Junior Golf        

facebook page for more details.  

Friday Night Friend-zy  

 

Starts next Friday 14th May 

Upcoming Events 

14
th
 May – Tribal Wars: Capture the Flag – 

6:30pm-8:30pm 
 

28
th
 May – Dessert & Chill – 7pm-8:30pm 

 
11

th
 June – Tribal Wars: Amazing Race – 

6:30pm-8:30pm 
 

25
th
 June – Big Night Out: Archery Tag, Paeroa 

Domain/Memorial Hall – 6:30-m-8:30pm 


